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“ALL LEARNERS, ALL FUTURES™

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Senior NOCTI Testing and Remote Learning for 4/27/21

Date: April 21, 2021
HCCTC Learners and Families,

Senior HCCTC learners have NOCTI testing on Tuesday, April 27, 2021. This is an all day testing
event, and learners will be supplying their own transportation to the HCCTC. The HCCTC and HAHS
will work with those that need transportation, though this only applies to a small group. The CTC learners
have received this information from the CTC.

Sophomore and Juniors are not to attend the HCCTC on Tuesday, 4/27. They should attend their
regularly scheduled HAHS classes through Pd. 4. These students will be permitted to leave HAHS in
the afternoon to complete their CTC remote learning at home. However, parent permission is
required. A note should be submitted to the HS Office. Learners are permitted to remain at HAHS,
especially if needing to utilize HASD transportation. These learners will be able to work on their remote
learning within a designated area at the school.

As an additional note, we have been given reports that learners leaving HAHS to drive to the HCCTC
have been doing so in an unsafe manner, particularly speeding after exiting the parking lot. Please
remind your children to drive appropriately, and we will be monitoring the parking lot. Parking privileges
can be revoked and/or law enforcement can be notified. Ultimately, we want them to be safe!

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal



